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fiESOfifiTION.NO. 95 — 18 

OF THE 

SQUAXIN ISLAND TRIBAL COUNCIL 

WHEREAS, the Squaxin Island.Tribal Council is the Governing Body of 
the Squaxin Island Indian Reservation by authority of the 
Constitution and By-Laws of the Squaxin Island Tribe, as approved 
and adopted by the General Body and the Secretary of the Interior 
on July 8, 1965; and 

WHEREAS, under the Constitution and By—laws of the Tribe, the 
Squaxin Island Tribal Council is charged with the duty of 
protecting the health, security, education and general welfare of 
tribal members; and 

WHEREAS, the Squaxin Island Tribal Council has been entrusted with 
conducting the business of the Squaxin Island Tribe; and 

WHEREAS, the Squaxin Island.Tribal Council has determined a need to 
establish an Eviction Policy, to allow for the legal removal of 
tenant(s) and\or property and those court actions which precede the 
removal, as it relates to Tribally owned properties. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Squaxin Island Tribal 
Council hereby approves and establishes this Eviction Policy dated 
March 2, 1995. 

CERTIFICATION 
‘The Squaxin Island Tribal Council does hereby certify that the 
foregoing Resolution was adopted at a meeting of the Squaxin Island 
Tribal Council, held on this 2nd day of March 1995, at which a 
quorunl was present and was passed by a vote of 44 for, and 

g2 against with t abstentions. 

V 

{441/ L/ Mié ’ 

Dave Whitener, Secretary 
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Tribal Council Minutes 
March 2, 1995 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR UPDATE 

Daéid Burnett presented a draft policy that Lt. Johnny has 
developed in cmder to take certain actions on the removal of 
tenants from Tribal property. 

Lt. Johnny reported that he has revised the Mason County format 
regarding eviction procedures. Tom.Sheldon, who was in attendance, 
stated that thii is becoming a real problem for Tribes. 

The Council{'after some discussion, agreed that this is a policy we 
need to have. Sue McFarlane made a motion to approve the policy 
and accompanying Resolution 95~18 and Arnold Cooper seconded the 
motion. The motion was carried. 

David. Burnett presented a: draft Policy' and. Procedures Manual 
developed for the Treatment Center. The Council will review this 
manual and vote on this at the next Council meeting.

C 

SOCIAL SERVICES 

Nancy Dufraine, Social Services Director presented the second draft 
of the CPT memberg recommended for approval by Council. 

Two of those listed have asked to be dropped from the list and 
after some discussion, the Council by consensus, added Chairman 
Dave Lopeman and Executive Director, David Burnett to the Team. 

The Team membership is Shelley Rawding, Brenda Dorsey, Lorna Gouin, 
Sue McFarlane, Mark Snyder, Rose Algea, Russel Cooper, Dave Lopeman 
and David Burnett. ‘ 

Arnold Cooper made a motion to formally approve this CPT team and 
Sue seconded the motion. ‘The motion was carried.

‘ 
The next 1tem of bUSlness was the discu551on of an ICW case. There 
were no minutes recorded on the case. 

The court does however, require that the Council hear the issues 
and provide for the court, a motion for Non-Objection therefore the 
following was noted for the benefit of the Court: 

Previously heard in Squaxin Island Tribal Court and regarding case 
#s SQI-Y-93-05-04l, 042 and 043, the matter was brought before the 
Tribal Council on this date.


